
The Hill at Furnace Brook

To: All Residents of The Hill at Furnace Brook

From: Board of Trustees and G&G Management

Date:July 24, 2014

Re: Fire Alarm Panel Replacement

_________________________________________________________

On Monday July 28th-Wednesday July 30th, from approximately 8:00 

AM to 5:00 PM, Fire Alarm Service will be on site to replace the fire alarm 

panel. The Fire Alarm Service Company will have to enter EVERY unit to 

test your heat sensor and verify that it is working correctly to ensure safety 

for you and your neighbors. 

On Monday, we will have a list of the units they will need to enter on 

Tuesday afternoon and Wednesday. We will send a follow up notice with the 

floors and units they anticipate testing on either day. We apologize for any 

inconvenience this may cause you, but we must test all units ensure sure the 

panel is working correctly. 

If you can not be home, you may leave your keys with a trusted neighbor.

Thank you for your anticipated cooperation regarding this matter.

The Board of Trustees

Elizabeth Atkins, Agent for 

The Hill at Furnace Brook Condominiums


